	Our Mother of Sorrows Students are
Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ

Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for October 17, 2016 
Dear Kindergarten Parents,
We hope that all of our kindergarten families had a wonderful Fall Break!   Thank you to our parent volunteers and parents who are donating pumpkins for this week!      

Spelling words: jump     bump     dump     hump     pump     to  
Homework: 
·  Monday: We Believe Review & Resource Chapter 9 “God Made All People” pages 17 & 18.  Read aloud sentences on page 17 and have your child repeat them after you.  Next, have your child create a dance to go with poem. On page 18 write the words to complete each sentence, then draw and color a picture for each sentence. 
·  Tuesday:  Letter Ww for ABC Journal
 ·  Wednesday:  Letter Xx for ABC Journal
 ·   Thursday:  Letter Yy for ABC Journal

**Keep working on the October Book It!  It is due Tuesday, November 1st, but you can send it in early if your child has completed it.  Once we receive your child’s book-it form, we will give your child a certificate that you can take to Pizza Hut for a free personal pan pizza.  Children that complete all 5 months of Book It will receive the Book It award at the end of the school year! 

Reminders for the Week:
·  Monday:  Mission Week Starts- Children of the World
· Tuesday: Picture Retakes
·  Wednesday:  School Mass @ 8:30 AM. – Haiti Collection @ mass 
·   Friday:  Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due
o   Spelling Test
o   Pumpkins—Science Project and carving at 8:10 AM.  
o   1:10 Dismissal

Important Dates (mark your calendars!):
·         October 17th -Pick up Cookie Dough and Yankee Candle Orders
·         October 26th - OMOS Skate Country @ 6pm
·         November 1st—All Saints Day Mass @ 10am


Heads-up:  At mass on Wednesday, October 19th, our class will be presenting decorated envelopes with a monetary gift or prayer for Haiti.  This envelope will come home on Monday, October 17th.  As we teach our children to be Responsible Global Citizens, we encourage you to have your child participate in placing a prayer or a donation into these envelopes.  The envelope must be returned on Wednesday morning!     

Have a blessed week
Mrs. Stachovic 
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